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Dear AEC Staff, 
 
I would like to raise my objection to the modification of the electoral boundary which will place the 
Meander Valley (MV) area within Lyons. 
 
I firmly believe that this area socially & economically has far closer to ties to the current electoral 
position within Bass. Most of the population of the MV defers to the city of Launceston as a 
business, banking, health and support centre. The issues that affect Launceston have direct 
outcomes to the residents of the Meander Valley.  
 
I live in Hadspen and work as a nurse and Paramedic. I care for a population area ranging from 
Deloraine through to Launceston, George Town, Beaconsfield, Lilydale, Scottsdale, Legana, Evandale 
and beyond. Funding in all areas of health alone should be considered towards this whole northern 
population group. 
 
Please dont split this down the middle!  
 
I cannot rationally understand how placing the northern border of Lyons where you are proposing 
helps the residents of such a wide area. Tasmania has a uniquely widespread population, and should 
be considered as such. 
 
Best regards 
 
Rhiannon Menegon 

 

 
Home owner 
Rate payer 
Child care user 
Paramedic  
Nurse 
Shopper 
Meander Valley Council resident  
Bass voter  
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